
From: Sally Bible [mailto:palsal@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:14 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Cc: Sen Courtney 
Subject: SB 716 meeting 

 

Why would you hold a special meeting on SB716 when a majority of it’s neighbors are 
against this bill and think it is bad for our region?  I appreciate your willingness to take 
our testimony but am disappointed  that you’ve posted a ‘possible’ work session on this 
bill. 
 
PLEASE DON’T hold the work session. 
 
Sally Marta in Sherwood 
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